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Juniors Activities 
January 14, 2024 

 
Madame President Rebecca Glenny, Officers, and Members of the Auxiliary, 

This month’s Juniors Activities Report is a quick “thank you” to all the units who reported 
activity at the mid-year report. In retrospect, please remember that if you paid for junior 
conference tickets then that means your unit was active. Please consider this for the 
end of year reports. In the meantime, here are a few more ways to be active as well. 

1. ALA Membership & Junior Shirts, head to the website, 
https://calegionaux.org/mark-your-calendar/local-unit-district-events/ 

2. Mission training is in Las Vegas on January 27, 2024. If you would like to get 
more information about Mission Training, head to the website, 
https://calegionaux.org/mark-your-calendar/local-unit-district-events/ 

3. Junior Conference: Still TBA 
4. Junior Conference Tickets: They will be happily accepted by the Department 

Treasurer, Katherine Tellyer 
ALA, Department of California Treasurer 
10400 Twin Cities Rd., Ste 20, #107 
Galt, CA 95632 

 

Our Junior President and Officers were very busy over the holidays. They took part in 
wrapping and collect gifts for Veterans Hospital Gift Shops, organizing Thanksgiving 
parties for Veterans’ Children & Families, and organizing Thanksgiving baskets for 
families in need. In December, they remembered the Veterans and Senior members of 
our society in the hospitals and nursing homes by organizing parties, visits, and sending 
cards. They also organized Christmas parties and toy drives for Veterans, Children & 
Families. These girls make us look so good. 

This concludes my report. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Marguerite Blum 
Junior Activities Chairman 


